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Lisa Haas and Michael Heller, both members of the firm’s Philadelphia office, were appointed to the

board of the Greater Philadelphia Chamber of Commerce (GPCC). The announcement followed the

chamber’s 210th Annual Meeting on October 15. The GPPC is dedicated to promoting the economic

development of the region, representing members in 11 counties across three states.
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